New Hampshire Association of REALTORS®
Collaborating with NH Real Estate Commission on statutory definition of broker supervision. This is still being discussed and it would be interesting to see what other states are doing with this issue or even if they have this issue?

Outreach is the other item, I am curious as to what other states are doing to strengthen the REALTOR® brand and engage the members.
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